



## **WILMSLOW MUSIC FESTIVAL**

Thursday 5<sup>th</sup> March 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

The Headteachers of the Wilmslow Education Partnership schools have met today to discuss what impact the emerging Coronavirus (COVID-19) situation may have on the Wilmslow Music Festival currently scheduled for the 25<sup>th</sup> and 26<sup>th</sup> March.

As you will be aware, schools are taking their guidance from the Department for Education as well as Public Health England. The advice and actions are currently changing on an almost daily basis.

The Headteachers have therefore made the collective decision to delay selling tickets until Friday 13<sup>th</sup> March. The situation will then be reviewed and a final decision made, unless any further definitive actions from the government agencies are issued in the meantime.

We thank you all for your understanding in this situation and will update you as soon as we are able to.

Kind regards,

Ms C Daniel  
Headteacher

On behalf of the Wilmslow Education Partnership